ADDINGHAM PARISH COUNCIL                                                                      
CORRESPONDENCE LIST – March 2018
For information only – copies of any documentation/emails listed available for members on request
1. Confirmation of date of Police Surgery – 15 May, starting at 3pm at the primary school.
2. Invitation to Local Council Liaison meetings on 21 March (apologies given)

3. Invitation to Dementia Friendly coffee morning on 24 March in Silsden Town Hall.

4. Advice from Ward Officer Irving regarding safekeeping of equipment at allotments – information posted on Quack.

5. Exchange of emails from residents concerning condition of allotment area at the rear of School Lane – residents advised to refer complaints to BMDC, and Environment Group now pursuing with officers.

6. Notice of YLCA South Pennine Branch meeting on 14 March.

